
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

The Franklin Performing Arts Company (FPAC) is pleased to announce its first musical 

of the season, Roald Dahl’s Matilda the Musical. Matilda will be presented October 19, 20 and 

25-27 at THE BLACK BOX.  

 

Our 29
th

 season began with Yasmina Reza’s play Art at THE BLACK BOX. FPAC’s 

season will feature three holiday shows, The Nutcracker (December 7-8) and`Tis the Season! 

(December 14-15), at the Franklin High School Auditorium, and the world premiere of 

Christopher Rice’s The Tappy Christmas Special: LIVE! (December 20-22) at THE BLACK 

BOX. Tartuffe (January 24-26), Legally Blonde (March 13-15, 20-22), and Into the Woods (June 

5-7) continue the season in 2020. Year round, THE BLACK BOX calendar also includes 

inspired theatrical events and exceptional evenings of live music, family-friendly concerts, and 

special events. FPAC’s annual Whatever Theater Festival will be presented in Summer 2020, 

and Electric Youth will be onstage in January, March and June at THE BLACK BOX. 

Serving more than 150 communities, FPAC productions offer outstanding performing 

opportunities for students, amateur performers and professional artists while providing the region 

with excellence in the arts. A nonprofit organization guided by business and civic leaders, FPAC 

is dedicated to live music with a focus on youth development.    

Our Matilda playbill offers you an opportunity to advertise your business and reach the 

large audiences who will enjoy this production. Thank you for your consideration! The Franklin 

Performing Arts Company Board, Creative Team, and volunteers greatly appreciate your 

partnership and your support of the arts in our region. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

FPAC Marketing Volunteer 

508-528-3370 


